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Gents 

 
• AREA CAPITATION. 

 
This was set at £12 per head for 2010/11 and I am pleased to 

announce that all Tables within our Area have now paid their 

annual capitation fees in full to Area, ahead of the Area AGM!  
 

• JEWELS ORDER. 

 

Area 8 have also now paid for all of the various Chairmen and 
President’s jewels and name bars and each Table has now 

been issued with a request for payment. So, if you have not 
sent your payment to me yet, please do so as soon as 

possible. The Jewels are due to arrive in March and will only 
be released upon receipt of full payment! 

 
• REGIONAL WORKSHOPS. 

 

I am pleased to say that Liverpool 8 and Huyton 856 took 

advantage of the agreed match funding from Area funds, 

towards the cost of sending some of their members to the 
regional workshops. The feedback from those who attended 

has been very positive and all agreed that the workshops 
were good value for money. 

 
 

Yours in Table 
 

RichardRichardRichardRichard    
 
Richard Gormely 

Honorary Treasurer Area 8  


